SAFETY TIPS FOR CHANUKAH

Remove curtains or any other flammable objects from the area around the menorah.

Keep the menorahs away from the reach of small children and make sure the menorah
is on a solid and level surface.

Ensure that you have working smoke alarms throughout your house. This is a good
time to check the battery.

When making latkes, keep children away from the hot oil.

Turn frying pan handles away from the edge of the stove and try to use the back
burners.

With Chanukah falling during our hot summer, please be aware of total fire ban days
and avoid lighting menorah’s outside on such days.

As part of your general home fire safety preparedness, Hatzolah suggests that you
prepare a fire safety plan including escape routes.

Hatzolah strongly suggests that each house should have a fire extinguisher or fire
blanket.

In the event of a burn, immediately place the affected limb under cool running water
and call Hatzolah.

A public safety message from Chevra Hatzolah Melbourne Incorporated.

& mﬂiﬁﬂwr,,e
SMTIREN

SO

§

IN A MEDICAL EMERGENCY
CALL HATZOLAH
i~ 9527 5111

Chevra Hatzolah Administration:
Suite 5, 83 Glen Eira Road (PO Box 3135), RIPPONLEA VIC 3185
Ph: (03) 9532 4363 Fax: (03) 9532 4948 info@hatzolah.org.au
Website www.hatzolah.org.au



